Pamela Martin

From: Mariah Burton NN
Sent: July 11, 2018 5:26 PM

To: Public Hearings

Subject: 3103 Washington ave

I support the idea of 4 single family dwellings, especially if the housing is marginally affordable. We need
more housing for families in Victoria. I hope parking is taken into consideration (one spot per family) and I
hope there is also some greenspace on the property for the families to enjoy.

-mariah Burton, member of the Washington co-op apartment building.





